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Learning this week 
In maths this week, we 

have been learning about 
how to measure and 
calculate perimeter. To 

challenge ourselves 
further, we were working 
hard to convert 
measurements into mm, 

cm and m.  

 

In English, we have been 
writing an ending to a 
story. We have watched 

only part of it and 
thereafter came up with 
an ending. We had so 

many ideas! We have 
used all that we have 
previously learnt, such as 
interesting sentence 

openers, speech and 
some powerful 
vocabulary.  

 

In our topic sessions, we 
have explored light; how 
it is reflected from 
different surfaces,  how 

we can block light and 
create shadows and how 
the shadow change 

throughout the day. In 
our next lessons we will 
explore plant`s life cycle.  
.  

Year 3 News 

 

Absence 

25.6.21– whole school 
sports day  

Unfortunately, this time 
we are not able to have 
parents and other 
spectators  on site. This is 
to keep all our learners 
safe.  

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK: 

1. English and Maths homework 

has been set on Google Classroom. 

Please see the classroom stream. 

2. Times Table Rockstars 

(10minutes a day) 

3. Daily Reading (10-15minutes to 

an adult daily) 

4. Spellings—spelling 

shed.  

 

 

23.6.21 

 

Patio Area 
 

It has been brought to the 
school’s attention that there 
have been many younger chil-
dren playing on the patio dur-
ing pick up times.  

For health and safety reasons, 
we kindly ask that you keep 
your younger children with 
you on the patio and not let 
them run around.  

There are still lots of children  
playing in the garden area 
and running into other par-
ents.  

Although after many emails and texts, parents are still failing to call the school 
when their child is going to be absent. It is a legal requirement to notify the school 
and report your child’s absence.    

As always there are many ways to communicate this to us.  

Email – office.howbridge@dcvst.org 

Telephone: 01376 501648 – either speak to a member of staff, or leave a message on 
the absence line 

Report sickness via the Studybugs app. 
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